
INVITATION TO BID 
TOWN OF CRAMERTON 

 
Cramerton, North Carolina 
 
Sealed bids must be submitted no later than 4 p.m. on Friday, March 23, 2018  
to the attention of: 
 

Dave Pettine, Planning Director 
Town of Cramerton  
155 N. Main St., Cramerton, North Carolina 28032  

 
for the furnishing of materials, labor, and equipment for the construction of the Lakewood 
Greenway, TIP No. EB-5535, as generally described below: 

 
Construction of a 10’ wide asphalt greenway trail approximately 3500 linear feet in length 
from Goat Island Park/Lakewood Community, north to the South Fork Village 
Apartments in Cramerton. Additional improvements include minor drainage installations 
to allow crossings of existing ditchlines and drainage channels. The project also includes 
the installation of railings for pedestrian safety, work within a gas line easement from 
Colonial Pipeline, and a gate where the Duke Energy ROW intersects with the project.   

 
Complete digital bidding documents may be viewed electronically after March 2, 2018, at 
http://withersravenel.com/bid or www.questcdn.com . You may download the digital documents 
for $25.00 by inputting Quest project number 5460307 on the website’s search page. Please 
contact QuestCDN.com at (952) 233‐1632 or info@questcdn.com for assistance in membership 
registration, downloading, and working with this digital project information.  Hard copies of 
Plans, Specifications and Contract documents may be viewed at Cramerton Town Hall by 
making a request to the Town.  
 
All bids must include a non-collusive affidavit. Contractors offering a proposal on this project 
must comply, and must ensure that their subcontractors comply, with the requirements of Article 
2 of Chapter 64 of the North Carolina General Statutes, “Verification of Work Authorization,” and 
must provide documentation or sign affidavits or any other documents requested by the Town of 
Cramerton demonstrating such compliance.   
 
Each proposal shall be accompanied by a bid deposit in the amount of not less than five percent 
(5%) of the amount of the bid in the form and subject to the conditions provided in the 
Instruction to Bidders. 
 
A pre-bid meeting will be held in Cramerton Town Hall, 155 N. Main St., at 2 PM on March 13, 
2018. Town staff will be available to discuss the project and answer questions.  
 
The Town of Cramerton reserves the right to reject any or all proposals. 
 
Dave Pettine, AICP 
Planning Director 
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